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ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, July 17, 2014 

 County Road to be CLOSED for Chip/Sealed 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that county forces will be 
chip/sealing County Road 31 Monday, July 22, 2014, weather permitting. 
 
County Road 31 will be CLOSED between TR 30 and CR11 from 7:00 
A.M. and 5:00 P.M. please use alternate routes.   
 
Flaggers will be posted at each end.  Residence of County 31 will have 
access.  
 
When traveling through the work area, we ask that you please use caution as 
there are unmarked no passing zones. 
 
All scheduling is subject to weather conditions.  We appreciate your 
cooperation during the construction and we apologize for any inconvenience. 

LOGAN COUNTY 
ENGINEER’S OFFICE 

1991 County Road 13 

P.O. Box 427 

Bellefontaine, OH  43311 

Phone 937-592-2791 

Fax 937-599-2658 

 

Contact: 

Scott C. Coleman, P.E., P.S. 

Logan County Engineer 

 


